
 

 Vision for Baltimore 

What is my school doing? 

 

If your school is listed this school year as Phase 1: Getting Glasses, that means that the Health 

Department came to do vision screening for all the students. After the screening, students who 

needed a follow-up got a paper consent form to take home. If parents signed the form, their 

child has already seen—or will soon see—an eye doctor for a full exam at not out of pocket 

cost. If they need glasses, they’ll get them for free! 

 

When your school is listed as Phase 2: Monitoring and Replacements means that the students 

who got glasses are being checked to make sure they’re using them and taking care of them. 

Please help students understand how important their glasses are and their value. They only can 

receive one replacement if they are lost or broken. Replacements can be ordered through this 

website: https://visiontolearn.org/glasses/.  

 

Schools under Phase 3: Community Education can participate in educating the students and the 

community about the importance of eye health and care. These schools are also getting ready 

to receive the Vision for Baltimore Program next school year, which will bring eye exams and 

glasses to students who need them. 

 

https://visiontolearn.org/glasses/

